
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

April 15, 2010

Bernadine Prince
Fresh Farm Markets
PO BOX 15691
Washington, DC 20003

Re: Request by FRESHFARM Markets for support of DDOT public space application to 
occupy the 800 block of Vermont Avenue NW on Thursdays, May 6th through November 
18th, 1pm through 8pm, for the purpose of setting up a farmers’ market. 

Dear Ms. Prince:

At its regular meeting on April 14, 2010, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood 
Commission (“ANC 2B” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. 
With nine of nine Commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 
Commission approved the following motion by a vote of (9-0).

ANC 2B supports the request for Fresh Farm Markets’ DDOT public space application to 
occupy the 800 block of Vermont Avenue NW on Thursdays, May 6th through November 
18th, 1pm through 8pm, for the purpose of setting up a farmers’ market.

I am the Commission’s representative in this matter. You can reach me at 
mike.silverstein@dupontcirlceanc.net, or by telephone at 202-833-4440 for further 
information.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely, 

Mike Silverstein
Chairman
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